Westwood Academy -
Newsletter

Miss Wimperis says...

Thank you to all the parents who have come to school this week
to support our events! The children love to share their learning
with you and your support really is appreciated!

The year 6 children have been preparing for their SATS test
that begin next week. We are already so proud of you! It is your

time to shine! #believeachievesucceed!

Our Word of the & ?'Attendance

Week: h . :
w ampions:
Year 5
98.8%
'pT‘O b lem Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts
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Stars of the week!
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Year Stars of the week Reasons for this award
MNursery Halima For having a great first week in
Mursery!
Reception Zarah For super effort in phonics and
writing sentences all by herself!
Mustakin For amazing independent learning in
maths.
Y1 All of Year 1 For being amazing for Phonics In
Action
Y2 Igamah For fantastic effort across all her
learning.
Ahd'lar For showing and explaining different
ways to solve problems in Maths.
Y3 Imaan For being an expert learner and
always sharing useful facts about
Egyptians.
Anaya For being an expert speller, working
hard to learn her spellings and
completing her homework.
Y4 - Samiual For being fantastic in phonics!
Mabeeha For always being enthusiastic in
Maths]
Y5 lhsan For always being so helpful in class
and to others.
Kamela For showing resilience and always
trying her best in Maths.
Y6 All the y& brass For gn absolutelv brilliant
players performance with their brass
instruments
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Ly Check out the School Spider App or

www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

% 3 and class blogs! = *
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